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The October Socialist Revolution showed a new and only essential way to achieve social 
justice and eliminate man-by-man exploitation. 
 

October 18, 2022 
The Secretariat of the World Federation of Trade Unions 

 
Dear comrades,  
 
The oppressed and downtrodden overcame difficulties, adversities, hardships, tragedies, 
and in conditions of complete disorganization caused by the ongoing First World War 
overthrew the Tsarist regime and transformed the bourgeois-democratic revolution into 
a socialist one. The October Socialist Revolution sparked hope in the hearts of exploited 
workers all over the globe, it showed a new and only essential way to achieve social 
justice and eliminate man-by-man exploitation.  
The WFTU on behalf of its 105 million members around the globe honors the 
achievements of the Great October Socialist Revolution. The principles of the October 
constitute a beacon toward the liberation of humanity from the shackles of capitalism 
and imperialism, and the struggle continues.  
We continue the daily struggle for the emancipation of the working class, we seek a world 
where humans will be free and where workers will not be forced to wage slavery, barely 
surviving daily difficulties, while the capitalists sow all the fruits that workers planted. 
We fight for a world free of imperialist wars and antagonism resulting in chaos, 
destruction, and death all over the world. 
We struggle for a world where workers meet their contemporary needs, and where they 
will have full rights in labor, social justice, education, and health care. We fight for a 
better world for all human beings regardless of their nationality, color, race, or religion.  
Our struggle is a duty of great importance, especially in this crucial period while the 
capitalist crisis follows one another, and those who produce everything are striving every 
day for survival and they are getting fed up with this situation they cannot afford any 
more the skyrocketing living conditions and the unstoppable rise of essentials. The 
burden of this new crisis once again is attempted to be shouldered by the workers and 
ordinary people while those who were reaping the profits and the wealth, now are 
demanding the losses to be shared.  
The WFTU salutes your rally that is taking place on the occasion of the 105th  
anniversary of the Russian October Socialist Revolution and we assure you that the 
workers struggling for just demands and interests can always rely on the support and 
solidarity of the international class-oriented trade union movement.  
Long live the struggle for a society free of man-by-man exploitation 
 
With comradely greetings 
 

The Secretariat 
(Headline by the editorial office) 


